
 
 

STAFFING IMPACT REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 
 

 
 
To:​ ​ Mayor Gavin Buckley 
 
From:​ ​ Victoria Buckland, Acting City Manager 
 
Date:​ ​ September 3, 2025 
 
Subject:​ R-33-25: Speed Monitoring System Fines 
 

 
 
Purpose of legislation 
The purpose of this legislation is to establish updated fines for Speed Monitoring Systems, also 
known as speed cameras, pursuant to §12.08.140. 
 
Impact of legislation on staffing 
There will be a small initial impact from implementing a graduated fee schedule through the 
speed camera operator.  Once that initial implementation is done, there should not be an 
ongoing staffing impact. 
 
 
Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Acting City Manager 
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